
8/29/22 

 

Tony Budzikowski 

Community & Economic Development Director 

1610 Plainfield Rd 

Crest Hill, IL 60403  

 

Dear Mr. Budzikowski, 

 

I am writing in regards to the position of Building Commissioner for the City of Crest Hill, IL. 

I am confident I have the skills, experience and the qualifications that would make me an 

excellent candidate for this position.   I have been a licensed master electrician for 35+ years, 

currently own my own company and have done projects in excess of $500,000.00 dollars.  

 I have a deep understanding of electrical building codes and the knowledge of how to research 

the requirements for the job.   I have dealt with the electrical inspection process for years, 

working with different municipalities in the inspection process.   I currently do electrical 

inspections for the City of Carbon Hill as a Sub-contractor.  

As an effective communicator I have a strong relationship with my colleagues and clients. 

I am confident that I can make a significant contribution to the City of Cresthill and would be 

grateful for the opportunity to discuss my qualifications in further detail.   

Thank you for your time and consideration.    

 

Richard Busching 

Owner of Busching Electrical & Maintenance  

815 712 6914 

  


